

## Ebbw Fawr Learning Community Cymuned Ddysgu Ebwy Fawr

Headteacher / Prifathro: Mr. H. R. Lloyd, BA Hons, MSc

W: www.ebbwfawr.co.uk

2 December 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

As we begin the final school term of the 2019-2020 academic year, we are now making preparations for our end of year mock exams which will include a series of formal assessments under exam conditions in most subjects. These will cover the work carried out this year by your son/daughter. The results of these exams will be communicated to you in a detailed report which you will receive on the Parents Evening Thursday 16 January 2020.

The exams will take place during the fortnight of Monday 9 December to Thursday 19 December. Individual subject teachers will confirm the days of the mock exam for their subject as pupils have a two hour lesson period within this time in all their subjects. The exam timetable is provided on the reverse of this letter.

These mock exams will provide valuable evidence of the progress made during this academic year and give indications of the exams they will be entered for this Summer. Therefore, it is very important that your son/daughter prepares for them as thoroughly as possible.

It is very important your son/daughter is present each day over the remainder of the term and especially during this fortnight. Please encourage your son/daughter to revise in preparation.

If you have any concerns or worries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

Mrs D L Thomas

Data and Examinations Manager

